
• Commonweal di son 
One First National za, Chicago, Illinois 
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767 
Chicago, Illinois 60690 

" ( ! June 6~ 1983 

Mr: Harold R: Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

Subject: Dresden Station Units 2 and 3 
' Quad Cities Staton Units 1 and 2 

Generic Letter No: 83-08 
Modification of Vacuum Breakers on 
Mark I Containments 
NRC Docket Nos~ 50-237, 50~249~ 
50~254~·and·S0~26S-- · · · · · · · 

Dear Mr~ Denton: ( 
\ 

As re q u es t e d . by th~ Subj e ct Gene r i c Let t e r ; Common we a 1 th 
Edison will provide the requested information.by July 13, 1983. 
This information will. include references to t~e local development 
methodology used and the stress r~ports perfQrmed to determine the 
need, if any, of modifications to the vacuum breakers~ 

If _you have ariy questions on ~his matter; please contact 
this office. 

One (1) signed original and sixty (60) copies of this 
letter is being submitted for yo~r use: 

Very truly yours, 

lm 

cc: R: Gilbert - NRR 
R~ Bevan - NRR 

Nuclear 

Resident Inspector - Quad Cities 
Resident Inspector - Dresden 
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